

Dear CSUSB Retirees Association,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity in selecting me to receive the CSUSB Retirees Association Scholarship Endowment for the 2023-2024 academic year. I am very honored to be a recipient of this life changing award, and this will surely aid my success in my final year at California State University, San Bernardino.

I am currently a senior majoring in Health Services Administration. My experience and passion of helping others has encouraged me to remain focused on growing within the medical field as a long-term career. As I am nearing the end of completing my bachelor's degree, I am working towards graduating with honors and this scholarship will ensure that my education is my focal point throughout the academic year. I will be able to pay my tuition without the stress of other expenses and this generous award will ultimately alleviate my financial burdens.

SAN HOREST ROS

Once again, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for your generosity. Receiving this scholarship not only helps me to complete my degree and live out my lifelong goal of helping others, but it helps me to remember that anything is possible. I will continue to strive to be the best student and I thank you for your investment in me. I assure you that I will work diligently to make the most of this award.

Sincerely,

LONG OF SECOND ROSE OF SECONDS

Klarissa Mendoza



WE DEFINE THE Future